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CHOOSE WHICH PART OF THE SEMESTER BEST MATCHES YOUR GOALS AND NEEDS

 Thursday mornings 
January 27 through March 3

Wednesday mornings

March 16 through April 20

CYCLE 1

EPPIC CONVERSATIONS
ARE YOU LOOKING FOR AN OPPORTUNITY TO TALK IN ENGLISH WITH OTHERS MORE OFTEN?


HAVE YOU NOTICED THAT REAL-WORLD ENGLISH IS DIFFERENT FROM THE ENGLISH YOU LEARNED?


DO YOU WISH YOU HAD SOMEWHERE YOU COULD GO TO ASK QUESTIONS ABOUT LANGUAGE OR CULTURE?  

MAKE TIME TO TALK!

CYCLE 2

If so, join EPPIC for a *NEW* program in Spring 2022: EPPIC CONVERSATIONS!


EPPIC Conversations meets weekly for six weeks in Paterno Library E403.  Each meeting 
includes small talk, deeper conversation, and a discussion of language observations from the 
previous week.  The goal is to exchange conversation, and to expand our understanding of real-
world English. 

NOTE: In accordance with Penn State policy, all individuals are required to wear face masks inside all campus buildings, regardless of their vaccination status.

To register, please visit https://eppic.la.psu.edu

https://virusinfo.psu.edu/health-guidelines/

